
 

October 12, 2020 

 

Minutes  
 

• The meeting was held at Red Robin 

in Evansville, opened by Dave Folk, 

with 7 attendees. 

• Jim Havener won the $12 half-pot 

and the club received $13. Richard 

Yeager, Skip Karr and Dave Folk 

won door prizes. 

• The Treasurer’s Report was given by 

Jackie Folk. The September 

balance was $6,082.08 with the 

following deposits and withdrawals; 

1. $20 deposit from the 

September half pot 

2. $90 deposit from the cruise-in 

(new memberships) 

3. $500 check to Holly’s House 

presented at the cruise-in 

4. $447.22 check to Rick Taylor, 

father of the Eagle Scout, “kits” for 4 picnic tables 

 the remaining balance is $5,244.86. 

• The Secretary’s Report – The minutes were approved based on the September 

Newsletter. 

• Cruise-In  – All feedback on the Cruise-In was very positive. The weather was great and 

there were 26 cars registered. Andy Shoemaker, Herman Ralph and Clay Robinson all 

received trophies. The $500 donation was made to Holly’s House representative, Ali. 

She invited the club to hold a Cruise-In in their parking lot and take a tour of the facility 

any time. If you go to hollyshouse.org you can will see a picture of Ali in a Spitfire taken 

at the show. 

• Car Badges – So far, the following people have expressed interest in pre-ordering car 

badges: 

 

1. Dave Folk 2. Don Fraser 

3. Mark Carlisle 4. Ray Graham 

5. Andy Shoemaker 6. Clay Robinson 

7. Herman Ralph - 2 8. Julie Barrow 

9. Dick Yeager 10. Jim Havener 
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OCTOBER 17, 2020 

1. BRITISH CARS AND COFFEE AT NIKO’S 

BAKERY AND CAFÉ  

601 EMORY DR, OWENSBORO, KY 

9:00 - 10:15 AM 

2. LAKEWOOD VALLEY CRUISE 

10:15 – 11:45 AM 

This will be a short cruise on back roads to 

Lakewood Valley 20 miles from Owensboro to 

enjoy a Private 65-acre lake and nice road around 

the lake and over the dam. The owner will want to 

see the cars so please wear your masks if you get 

out of your car and social distance. After 

Lakewood Valley we can stop in Whiteville at 

Mills Drive-in for take-out. 

 

Let Don Fraser know in advance if you plan to 

join them so he can let the owner know the 

number of cars. 
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11. Skip Karr 12. Ken Morgan 

13. Don Covey 14. Vince Anderson 

15. Barry Schonberger 16. Al Salhoff 

If you are interested and don’t see your name on the list, send an email to 

jaci090856@gmail.com. At the November meeting we will take a final count and 

move forward from there. 

• Nominations Committee – Sara and Skip Karr will provide names for nominations to 

the 2021 Board at the next meeting. 

• Virtual Car Show – MG Car Club of Washington DC is sponsoring a virtual car show 

from November 7-15. Registration is $20 and is on-going until October 24th. They will 

have a live zoom awards event on November 19th. The show is limited to 300 entries. 

Go to mgcarclubdc.com or the MG Car Club DC Facebook page for further details 

and registration. 

 

 

Upcoming Events  
Oct. 17, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 9:00am 
 Nikos Bakery and Cafe, Owensboro, KY 

Oct. 17, 2020 Lakewood Valley Cruise – 10:15 – 11:45am  

 (Contact Don Fraser if planning to attend) 

 Leaving from Nikos Bakery and Café 

Nov. 2, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 7:00pm (weather permitting) 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY  

Nov. 9, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Nov. 14, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 9:00am 
 Nikos Bakery and Cafe, Owensboro, KY 
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